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March 22, 2021 
 
Board Memo 019-2021: USPS & Union MOUs Temporarily Extended Due to 
COVID-19 
 
Executive Board,  
 
The USPS has extended numerous COVID related union MOU’s through June 4, 
2021. Those specific MOU’s are not attached, but may be found on the NAPS 
website at naps.org on our NAPS COVID-19 Information & Resources page. 
Please share this memo and attachments with your membership.   
 
Thank you and stay safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 
 


	NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS

